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June 4, 2007 
 
Plaintiff filed Claim, proof of mailing and filing fee.  Amount 
of Claim: $7,621.50+. 

  
June 4, 2007 

 
Board issued Acknowledgment letter and forwarded a copy of the 
Claim to Attorney General. 

  
June 12, 2007  

 
Attorney General filed Acknowledgment of Claim form.  Receipt of 
same acknowledged June 6, 2007. 

 
August 14, 2007  

 
Defendant filed letter advising that Defendant is currently 
preparing a settlement agreement for review and approval by 
Plaintiff and that once approved and money is paid, Plaintiff 
will withdraw its claim with the Board. 

 
December 28, 2007 

 
Defendant filed letter and settlement agreement stating that a 
settlement had been reached and that Plaintiff had agreed to 
withdraw its claim with the Board.  Copy of unsigned settlement 
agreement was attached. 

 
December 31, 2007 

 
Board forwarded letter to Plaintiff requesting a Praecipe to 
Close and Discontinue. 

 
January 7, 2008 

 
Plaintiff filed Praecipe to Close and Discontinue. 
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January 11, 2008 
 

Board rendered Order.  Order as follows:  " AND NOW, this 11th day 
of January, 2008, upon receipt of a Praecipe executed by George 
H. Craig, Esquire, on behalf of Plaintiff, Frew Plumbing, 
Heating and Air Conditioning Inc., requesting the Board to 
kindly close and discontinue the above-captioned case, docketed 
with this Board under date of January 7, 2008, it is ORDERED and 
DIRECTED that the above-captioned matter be marked settled, 
discontinued and ended with prejudice."  Copy forwarded to 
Plaintiff and Defendant. 

 
January 16, 2008 

Defendant filed Acceptance of Service of Order dated January 11, 
2008.  Receipt of same acknowledged January 14, 2008. 

 
January 17, 2008 

Plaintiff filed Acceptance of Service of Order dated January 11, 
2008.  Receipt of same acknowledged January 14, 2008. 

 


